
 

GRAFTON TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP 

March 25, 2019 

   

  

 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER BY:  Councilman Wagar at 6:35PM, at which time the 

Pledge of Allegiance was said 

ROLL CALL: COUNCILWOMAN DOOLEY – Absent 

   COUNCILMAN WAGAR – Present  

  COUNCILMAN BUCKLEY – Present  

  SUPERVISOR GUNDRUM – Present  

  COUNCILWOMAN DESCHAINE – Present 

ALSO, IN ATTENDANCE WERE THE FOLLOWING:  Jarod Bouchard, Pam Vars, Herb 

Hasbrouck 

HIGHWAY DEPT:  Discussion about options for repairing vs. buying a grader.  

Unofficial verbal approval was given to let Pittstown know we would like to 

purchase their grader pending an official vote @ the April 8th Town Board 

Meeting.  Will have our Volvo grader looked at and get an estimate on what it will 

take to repair it.   

TRASH/RECYCLING:  Will not be charging for recycling and cash will still be taken 

by Steve Beaudry at the Shop.   

MERRY MAKERS: Letter from Elaine Snyder w/update on Merry Makers.  Details 

to be included with April 8th Town Board meeting minutes  

NEW BUSINESS:  Getting Ethics Board back in place and functioning 

 



 

PUBLIC COMMENT:  Questions about number of Grafton residents involved w/the 

Merry Makers. 

Motion to adjourn meeting @ 8:30PM: Made by Supervisor Gundrum, seconded 

by Councilman Buckley: Motion carried 4-0 

RESPECTFULLY SUMMITTED 

 

VICTORIA BURDICK 

GRAFTON TOWN CLERK 

 

 


